
 
 
 

 

We are now accepting registrations for the Grade 7 Confirmation 
Program. The Program is open to all Grade 7 students as well as 
children in higher grades who missed receiving the Sacrament of 
Confirmation. Note that your child must have already received the 
sacraments of Baptism, Reconciliation, and Eucharist 
(Communion) or be in the process of preparing to receive those 
sacraments. 
  
Online meetings were conducted on 13 March 2021 at 11 am and 14 

March 2021 at 3 pm. If you have missed any of the meetings, kindly 

contact the Parish Office for further steps to join the program. 

Parents are also requested to bring in your children’s baptismal 

certificate copy and registration fee while you come to collect the 

study material. 


